
 

 

 

 

Parent E-Bulletin – Summer Term 
Week Commencing 6th May 2024 
 

 
 
Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 
 
Reminder that Monday 6th of May is a bank holiday and school will be closed, we look forward to welcoming 
learners back to school on Tuesday 7th of May following the longer weekend.  

 
Stay Safe Bulletin – April 2024 
 
Please use the link below to access the Stay Safe Bulletin for April, which focuses on teenage relationship 
abuse: 
 
Stay Safe Bulletin - April 2024 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr J Keegan 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Safeguarding and Wellbeing 

 
Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 

Information Shared via External Partners 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19PjOxFKF2tf68fDlCTjtOrTwy6SrqSfC/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
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